
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

We are writing to inform you that our return flight from Rome has been 

changed to arrive back in the UK on Tuesday 30th January. My staff have 

worked tirelessly over the weekend to replan, rebook and most importantly, 

ensure that the pupils do not miss out on any opportunities.  

 

Please find attached an updated copy of the itinerary. We have also taken 

this opportunity to provide additional clarity about departure times on 

Tuesday 23rd January. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ms L Draycott 

CEO 


